From: Andrew Bell

To: Stevenson, Kirsten

Cc: Clairmont, Susan

Subject: R. v. Orane Brown

Date: Saturday, June 19, 2021 10:33:14 AM
Attachments: Brown PSB letter v. 2.docx

Dear Ms. Stevenson,
R. v. Orane Brown is a recent decision of a local Superior Court judge dealing with
the inability of the Hamilton Police Service to conduct a strip search in accordance with a 2001

decision by the Supreme Court of Canada and HPS policy.

| would be grateful if you would include my letter which is an attachment to this email in the agenda
for the meeting of the Hamilton Police Services Board scheduled for July 29, 2021 under the heading
"For the Information of the Board".

Thank you for considering my request.

Yours truly,

Andrew Bell

Hamilton, Ont.



